
Special Meeting 
April 3, 2024 
 
The Board of Directors of the Louisa-Muscatine CSD met in special session on Wednesday, April 3, 2024 beginning at 4:03 p.m. 
Board members present included Scott Wilson, Carol Whittaker, Bryce Hoben, Matt McCleary and Jeff Riggan. Also present was 
Supt. Mike Van Sickle.

Call to Order/Approval of the Agenda 
President Wilson called the meeting to order at 4:03 p.m. Whittaker moved and Riggan seconded to approve the 
agenda as presented.  Motion carried 5-0. 
 
FY25 Certified Budget Presentation 
Business Manager, Charles Domer presented the FY25 certified budget. 
 
Approve Proposed Budget for Publication 
Hoben moved and Whittaker seconded to approve the 2024-2025 proposed budget for publication with a total levy rate 
of 11.39220. Motion carried 5-0.  
 
Set Certified Budget Hearing Date/Time 
Whittaker moved and Riggan seconded to set Monday, April 22nd, 2024 at 6:00 p.m. at the LM Admin office as the time, 
date and place for the hearing on the FY25 Certified Budget. Motion carried 5-0. 
 
Informational 
Supt Van Sickle reviewed the calendar committee and asked for board representation on the committee. Whittaker and 
McCleary volunteered for the calendar committee. 
 
Adjournment 
Whittaker moved and Hoben seconded to adjourn the meeting at 4:30 p.m.  Motion carried 5-0. 
 
 
____________________________________ 
Scott Wilson, President 
 
____________________________________ 
Charles Domer, Secretary 


